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Term 2 Week 10 — 24 June 2021 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 COVID Update 

There have been some 

changes to the way schools 

will be operating between 

now and the end of term in 

light of the most recent 

COVID restrictions. I have 

included below a summary 

of the changes that will directly impact our 

Cattai PS community.  

 

• Parent assembly for Friday the 25th will now 

be a virtual event. Parents will not be able 

to attend. The assembly will be recorded 

and posted to google classroom as we 

have done previously. Hot lunch will still go 

ahead.  Adult orders will be cancelled. 

• Parent helpers will not be able to come 

into classrooms to help until the end of 

term.  

• Our P&C Meeting for tonight will be held 

over zoom. All parents and Cattai PS 

community members are welcome to join 

us for this event. Details below.  

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/

j/69788068700?

pwd=SnlsSDAxVVZDbkcvLy9DL1pndFNQdz09 

Meeting ID: 697 8806 8700 

Passcode: 722337s 

 

At this stage assume that we will be back to 

normal for the start of next term and as 

always if there are any further changes that 

will impact us on the other side of the 

holidays, I will keep you informed.  

 

 

 
School Athletics Carnival 

The school athletics carnival was held last 

Wednesday the 16th and by all accounts 

was a massive success. There was a really 

strong “Cattai family” feel to the event. 

Students received their place ribbons on 

the day and we handed out participation 

awards after each event. I want to say a 

big thank you to Miss Diener who did an 

amazing job of organising the day.  

Jump Rope for Heart 

On Monday the students were involved in 

jump rope for heart. Taking part in a 

number of skipping based challenges. Miss 

Diener also organised this event and as a 

community $2931.52 was raised for jump 

rope for heart.   

Happy Holidays 

Finally, I want to wish everyone all the best 

over the winter holiday break. Whether your 

staying home,  venturing out in these 

uncertain times or just business as usual, the 

Cattai PS team wishes you a safe and restful 

two weeks and we will see you on the other 

side when students return on Tuesday 13th 

July.  

Take care 

Robert Hawkes 

Principal 

Cattai Public School 

robert.william.hawkes@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69788068700?pwd=SnlsSDAxVVZDbkcvLy9DL1pndFNQdz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69788068700?pwd=SnlsSDAxVVZDbkcvLy9DL1pndFNQdz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69788068700?pwd=SnlsSDAxVVZDbkcvLy9DL1pndFNQdz09


 

Cattai Public School   

Term 1 Calendar 
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TERM 2 CALENDAR 

Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

W1 

Apr 

 

19 

Staff Development Day  

20 21 

Fun Run 

22 23 

W2  

Apr 

26 

ANZAC Day Ceremony 

27 28 

 

 

29 

P&C 

30 

Small Schools Cross 
Country 

W3 

May 

3 

Mothers Day Craft 

4 5 

Cupcake Day 

LWL—Papilio 

6 7 

W4 

May 

10 

LWL—South Maroota 

11 

NAPLAN 

12 

NAPLAN 

13 

NAPLAN 

14 

NAPLAN 

Parent Assembly (C1) 

W5 

May 

17 18 19 

 

20 

Hawkesbury Leadership 
Camp 

21 

Hawkesbury 
Leadership Camp 

Zone Cross Country  

W6  

May 

 

24 

 

25 

School Photos  

26 

Parent info night—
Maths 

LWL—Oakville 

27 

P&C 

28 

W7 

May/

Jun 

31 1 2 

Cupcake Day 

LWL—Milestones 

3 4 

Term 2 Excursion 

W8 

Jun 

7 

 

8 9 

LWL—Maraylya  

10 

MMVWaC Connecting 
to Country   

11 

 

W9 

Jun 

14 

Queens Birthday 

15 

 

16 

Athletics Carnival  

 

17 

 

18 

 

W10 

Jun 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

 

24 

P&C—via zoom 

25 

Parent Assembly (C2) 

Virtual 



 

Cattai Public School   

Spotlight on Mrs Maurer 
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A Mrs Maurer Montage  

As we draw the curtains on your long standing time at Cattai PS, it will be sad to see you go! 

So many changes have happened in your time here and you tackled each change with 

open mindedness, this shows strength in your character.  

We wish you all the adventures and happiness in your next chapters!  

Don’t be a stranger!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Cattai Public School   

P&C Association Newsletter 

Issue 8 - 24th June 2021 

The P&C have approved a contribution of $5000 from our fundraising 

efforts to go towards the new play equipment. Students all voted on 

various instalments earlier in the term. These will be installed over the 

July school holidays, and hopefully will be ready for adventures next 

term. 
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PRESIDENT:        Yana Dennis-Smither  Tel: 0413 323 752  

VICE PRESIDENT:   Rebecca Lehrer   Tel: 0430 022 820 

TREASURER:     Linda Hughes-Kinsela Tel: 4575 0626 or 0407 406 493 

SECRETARY:    Kim Smith    Tel: 0419 435 022  

HOT LUNCH CO-ORD:  Rebecca Lehrer   Tel: 0430 022 820 

UNIFORMS:     Carly Hawkes   Tel: 0438 447 145 

BOOKCLUB:     Anne Atkins    Tel: 0432 539 589  

DOLLARMITES:    Renee Slawski   Tel:  

CORRESPOND’E SEC:   Kim Smith    Tel:  0419 435 022  

PUBLICITY OFFICER:  Jen Walden    Tel: 4573 6111 

GRANTS CO-ORD:   Jen Walden   Tel: 4573 61111 

CATTAI CATCH CO-ORDs:  Karen Brand    Tel: 0419 774 277  

      Linda Hughes-Kinsela Tel: 4575 0626 or 0407 406 493 

      Amie Davis   Tel: 0431 063 736 

      Luke Davis    Tel: 0400 838 860 

 

IMPORTANT DATES / REMINDERS 

 
Cake Day: Wednesday 4th  August —  King, Locock, Hawkes, Slawski 

and Powe 

Next P&C:  Our next P&C meeting will be the  on 24th June —7:00pm 

via Zoom, see login under principal report. 

 

Save the date: Bingo Night 3rd September 


